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Big Red Check-In for Chippewa Valley High School Class of 2023
August 20, 2019
Big Red Check-in packets will be sent home with your 8th grade student the first week in June.  It is important that all students attend Big Red Check-in to receive their temporary class schedule, locker and books. The packet also contains an important signature form that must be signed and returned at Big Red Check-in.  It is very important to have your paperwork and purchases completed on PaySchools Central before coming to Big Red Check-in. At check-in, you will be able to pick-up all items purchased on PaySchools Central. The PaySchools Central link will be open to parents on August 1st.     ( https://payschoolscentral.com/#/user/login )
The schedule for registration is listed below.  Please attend at your convenience.  Plan on spending approximately 40 minutes to complete the entire check in process.  
Note:  Attendance at the Big Red Check-in is highly recommended for ALL students.  If for some reason you are unable to attend, your schedule will be available the first day of school in homeroom. Students will also receive books and a locker on the first day of school.  Packets will also be available online at http://www.chippewavalleyschools.org/schools/high-schools/cvhs/cvhs9/
Chippewa Valley 9th Grade Center





Big Red Check-in 


 Tuesday, August 20, 2019 ��Located in the Chippewa Valley 9th Grade Center Media Center


Students can check in anytime between 8:00 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.











